
On behalf of the University of Maryland, Baltimore cam-
puses Chapter of The Honor Society of Phi Kappa Phi 
(022BC) the Executive Committee is pleased to an-
nounce the availability of PKP Love of Learning Awards 
for 2017. 

Love of Learning Awards help fund post-baccalaureate 
studies and/or career development for active PKP 
members (dues current by Session deadline), including 
faculty and staff. During 2017, 200 awards of $500 each 
will be granted to help support graduate or professional 
studies, doctoral dissertations, continuing education, 
career development, travel related to teaching, re-
search, etc.  

The application form is available here.  

Application deadlines are April 1, 2017, for Session A 
(N=100), and October 1, 2017, for Session B (N=100). 
Recipients of the Phi Kappa Phi Fellowships and 
Awards of Excellence are not eligible to apply. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Karen 
Fedderly, General Assistant, 911B Administration, at 
410-455-2742 or click here to email.  

To: All Students, Faculty, and Staff Members at UMBC 
and UMB 
 
cc. Linda Hodges, Director, UMBC Faculty Development Center 

       Deirdre Parsons, Assistant Professor and Program Director,     
Department of Medical and Research Technology, UMB  
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